
September 7, 2021 
 

My name is Rose Kaler, I’m a fourth generation Oregonian and I want to submit my testimony concerning 

the Redistricting happening in Oregon. I appricate the time and work everyone has put into this 

monumental  undertaking that will effect our State for a decade. After reviewing the plans as presented 

on Olis, I feel that Plan B is the best option for Congressional districts in our State. I also feel that the 

Senate districts that are presented in Plan B are best suited for our State.  The house districts presented in 

Plan B also demonstrate the best options for our State 

 

My picks: 

Congressional district – Plan B 

Senate Districts – Plan B 

House Districts – Plan B 

 

Thank you for documenting my testimony. 

 

Rose Kaler 

30066 Vicki Lane 

Lebanon, OR 97355 
 


